
On 14th November 2024, the NPCA published

their fourth quarterly audit report for provider

trusts in England for patients diagnosed with

prostate cancer in England between 1st  April

2021 and 31st March 2024. As previously, data

completeness results for each Trust for

ethnicity, performance status, PSA, TNM and

Gleason Score are available for each provider

Trust in England, as well as summary statistics

for England and broken down by Cancer

Alliance (see Table, right).

 

Results for the performance indicator

"Proportion of patients undergoing an

emergency readmission 90 days following

radical prostatectomy" are also available. 
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Dr Alison Tree, NPCA Clinical Lead

Oncology, presented unpublished

results from the second State of the

Nation at the British Uro-oncology

Group meeting in Belfast on

Saturday 7th September 2024. 

 

Mr Noel Clarke, NPCA Clinical Lead

Urology, also presented similar

findings at the British Association

of Urological Surgeons Oncology

Section meeting in Nottingham on

Friday 15th November 2024.

On 1st October 2024, Arjun Nathan

(re)joined the NPCA Team to begin his

NIHR-funded PhD fellowship looking

at  malignant ureteric obstruction in

locally advanced and metastatic

prostate cancer.

 

Welcome (back) Arjun!

Second State of the Nation

Preparation for the NPCA's second State of

the Nation report is well underway with an

expected publication date of Thursday 9th

January 2025.

 

Watch this space!

Team news

This report introduces the patient characteristics age

and deprivation.

https://www.npca.org.uk/reports/npca-quarterly-report-april-2021-to-march-2024-published-november-2024/

